
Dear Commissioners, 
  

Over a twenty five year career I have published more than sixty childrens' books with Australian 
publishers. Many of these have also been published overseas. 

  
I fear that the proposed changes to the parallel importation laws will reduce the capacity of Australian 

publishers to support Australian authors, with severe consequences not only for Australian authors, but 
also for readers.    

  
Please reconsider! 

  
yours sincerely 

  
Richard Tulloch 

 


